
Mr . Caputo has been invited to visit Ottawa for further
consultations after his return from Port-au-Prince .

"Mr. Caputo has accepted my invitation, and this will give
us the opportunity to continue to work closely with him in
an effort to find a constitutional solution to the Haitian
crisis," added Mrs . McDougall .
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